
April Meeting Oahe ABATE Chapter 
April 11, 2020 – Bill Poppenga’s Garage  

 
The April meeting was cancelled to help prevent the spread of COVID-19.  
 
The next meeting will be held on Saturday, May 9. Check the Oahe ABATE Chapter website at 
oaheabate.com and/or Facebook A.B.A.T.E. OAHE CHAPTER for time and place.  
 
Stay safe and well,  
 
Marcia Kaup, OA ABATE Chapter Secretary 


